
Tokyo Student Study Abroad 2025

In partnership with the Tokyo Board of Education, Victoria International Education (VIE) is
pleased to announce a Tokyo study aboard opportunity for high school students within the 

Greater Victoria School District (GVSD). This represents the seventh invitation GVSD

students have received from the Tokyo Board of Education to experience life in Tokyo. Past 

GVSD students that have participated in the Tokyo Board of Education experiencer had a 

meaningful and amazing experience! Join us for the December, 2025 Tokyo Study Abroad!

Where: Tokyo, Japan 

When: December 6 - 13, 2025

Cost: Approx $2100 CAD. Includes flight, accommodation, travel insurance, and activity

fees. Costs dependent on expenses at time of booking. 

Number of Participants: 8

Chaperone/Supervision: The student group will be accompanied by a VIE staff member.

Accommodation: Each individual student will be placed with a Japanese student (of similar 

age) and their family. Families are vetted by the Tokyo Board of Education for suitability and 

safety.  

Schedule: Students will attend daily high school classes with their Japanese student partner. 

Also included are two city excursions.  

Student Participation Requirements: There are no Japanese language requirements for this 

program. Participating students must be in good academic standing and agree to the the 
requirements listed on the application form. 

Further Information: Please contact Reid Litster at rlitster@sd61.bc.ca for further details or 

to inquire about the registration process.  
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